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PLEASE consider removing the Open Space camping allowance from the Housing Project. The
homeless crisis is, indeed, a crisis. Allowing MORE camping in what little green space available in
many of our neighborhoods would further destroy the few parks that have somehow remained
neighborhood resources. Our Downtown is virtually destroyed -- please don't legally vandalize our
few remaining parks in the guise of "helping."
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